Family Center PTO Meeting
Wednesday, October 19th

Debbie was going to check stats on directors newsletter
Encourage teachers to send out all flyers in class emails to provide better communication
PJ day, Friday Oct. 28th and Thursday Oct. 27th for 2 morning.

Wine and Dreams (Lydia Bledsoe)

- Parker's table

- November 17th 7-9pm

- $25 single, $35 couple before hand

- $30 single, $45 couple day of

- 10% proceeds

- 1 for 5 or 3 for 10 raffle tickets

- $250 first 25 people, additional $10 for each person

- Check with Jessica G for raffle tickets

- Stand alone email sent out, first week of Nov and Friday before and one day before.

Treasurer's Report (Jen Berends)
- 86 families out of 109 families have donated PTO dues

Communication Report (Karen McBride)
- Now have the capability to send emails out in mass format.
- Also able to help with flyers

Outreach Report (Lilly Scharff)
- Birthday joy, local organization, collect presents for kids in foster care
- Dec 5-9th, Toy Drive
- Mention at Bookfair
- New unwrapped toys
- Donation collections through the room parents
- Feb. 13-24, Oatmeal Drive

Art to Remember (Jessica Graetz, not in attendance)
- Order forms go out next week

FaII Book Festival (Amy Grebel)
- Friday, Oct 28th at Barnes and Noble
- 15% of proceeds the night of
- Lots of activities, face painting, Tara,
- Food to purchase for dinner and cookies to purchase and decorate, peanut free table
- Jessica G, running welcome table, Marci F, cookie table
- Ask for volunteers via room parent
- Cheesecake ordering available
- 5 days after to shop online with proceeds still going to the school but only 10% of proceeds
- RSVP if you plan on eating dinner there



